Committee meetings

On May 3rd and 4th the
CEDC Personnel and Pro-
gram Policy, Equity Invest-
ment, Overall Economic De-
velopment Plan, Grant and
Loan Review, and Execu-
tive Committees met in An-
chorage at the CEDC con-
ference room.

During these meetings,
the Overall Economic De-
velopment Plan was revised
to reflect changes in ini-
tiation and completion
schedules for various pro-
jects identified in CEDC’s
five year plan. The ex-
ecutive committee approved
the two year training plan
for. the board of directors
submitted by the National

Training Institute for
Community Economic De-
velopment.

Loans were approved by
the executive committee for
the Kotzebue, Elim and
Marshall fishery co-ops. A
feasibility study was appro-
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biyrtle

ved on the establishment of
a Johnson Outboard motor
dealership and "marina. In
addition, a financial analy-
sis will be completed for
Vinasale Enterprises, Inc.,
in McGrath regarding bulk
fuel inventory for their fa-
cility and the expansion of
the fuel facilities.

The committee also de-

clared the week of May 7th
to be “Staff Appreciation
Week.”

The next meeting of the
grant and loan and ex-
ecutive committee is ten-
tatively scheduled for Sep-
tember 17th and 18th, with
a full board of directors
meeting scheduled for early
October.



